Tatiana Burgess

From: EDEN John W <John.W.EDEN@odot.oregon.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 11:56 AM

To: Burgess Tatiana

Subject: RE: Expansion of existing gravel pit

Hi Tatiana,

No additional comments or concerns.

Thanks for checking.

John Eden

ODOT District 14 Maintenance Office
1390 SE 1 Ave. Ontario, OR 97914
Office: 541-823-4016

Cell: 541-216-1246

Fax: 541-889-6600

From: Tatiana Burgess <Tatiana.Burgess@malheurco.org>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 10:37 AM

To: EDEN John W <John.W.EDEN@odot.oregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Expansion of existing gravel pit

This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of
the information you share if you respond.

Good morning John!

We received an application regarding a property owned by Dan Fulleton —tax lot 11400 on map 18544E.

They are proposing to partition off 2 parcels from the farm. There is an existing approach off Hwy 20.

They originally attempted to have this done in 2012, however, they never finalized that process. At that time, they
did obtain a letter from you — please see attached. Their plan has not changed at all from that original proposal.

Would you please be able to review the letter you had sent them back in 2012 and let me know if you have any
additional comments?
Thank you!

Tatiana Burgess
Planning Manager

Malheur County
(541) 473-5185

251 B St W, box #12
Vale OR 97918
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